
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a clean 

and healthy living environment, we would like to share some best practices for sanitation that 

you can implement in your home. 

Kitchen Sanitation 

• Wash dishes promptly after use to avoid attracting pests. 

• Wipe down countertops and surfaces regularly with disinfectant. 

• Store food in airtight containers to prevent contamination. 

Bathroom Sanitation 

• Clean toilets, sinks, and tubs regularly using appropriate cleaners. 

• Use a shower mat and wash it frequently to prevent mold. 

• Ensure proper ventilation to reduce humidity. 

Living Areas 

• Dust surfaces and vacuum carpets at least once a week. 

• Keep clutter to a minimum to facilitate easy cleaning. 

• Use air purifiers to improve indoor air quality. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a safe and sanitary living environment. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 


